We are Champions for Christ! -&’

July 31,2025

Dear Charger Family,
I hope that this letter finds you and your family doing well. Tomorrow is August! Wow, summer is flying!

*Gym uniforms MUST be ordered by TONIGHT, July 31 in order to be here for the start of school. Go to
https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament to place your order. Uniforms are delivered to the

school and we will call you when they arrive. **Students will not be able to participate in gym classes
without the correct uniform.

MBSP Youth Board is in search of coaches and players for Fall sports. Information is on the school
website regarding student sign ups with Final Forms. Contact Liz Walton with questions or to volunteer
to coach at elifish23@gmail.com.

On August 9, 2025, Girl Scouts of America Troop 16210 is having an event for girls in our gymnasium.
This event is for all girls that are registered Girl Scouts or for girls that are interested in Girl Scouts.
Parents/guardians should accompany their daughters for the event. The event is being held from
1:00-5:00 p.m. See the attached flyer for information.

Blessing of the Backpacks and the MANDATORY grade 4-8 parent/student meeting are on Wednesday,
August 13, 2025. We will begin in the church at 5:30 for the blessing of the students and their supplies. We

will move to the school after the blessing. At 6:15 all parents, students, and teachers of grades 4-8 will
proceed to the gym for a MANDATORY chromebook, policies, and athletic meeting. This meeting is
mandatory to fulfill new state technology requirements for children as well as our CYO requirement for
students and parents.

*Students will not receive their technology until the Technology Agreement, given at the meeting, is signed and
dated by the student and parent.

**payment of any outstanding fees need to be paid by August 8, 2025. ALL families must pay the required
fees, no financial aid or payment plans are given for the fees. Payment can be paid online. Go to the school
website and follow the payment prompts.

Families that owe tuition balances must pay the invoice amount or return the tuition payment plan and
financial aid documents by August 8, 2025. All families with tuition balances received an email last week.
Please call the office with questions.

The school office will go back to normal hours of M-F, 7:00-3:00 on Monday, August 4.
Blessings,

Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.”Romans 15:7



https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament
mailto:elifish23@gmail.com
http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

